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• Forrest Arthur, submitted to the board a draft of the proposed salary survey. Minor 
additions were made and the document was approved for distribution in conjunction with 
the renewal notice, due to be mailed in October. 

• Dave Davies, CGCS, was assigned the task of drafting an article for print in ''Thru The 
Green," summarizing the duties and responsibilities of Association Executive Secretary, 
Barbara Mikel. The intent of the article is to better inform the membership of the role 
and function of the office. 

• In a related move, committee chairpersons names and phone numbers will be listed in 
"Thru Thehe Green," beginning with the December issue. Members are urged to contact 
committee chairpersons with questions and or comments related to functions or activities 
which they administer 

• Plans for the January, General Meeting were announced by program chairman, Gary 
Carls, CGCS and Education chairperson, Bob Costa, CGCS. This year's meeting, 
tentatively scheduled for January 15th at Silvercreek Country Club, will feature a four 
hour management seminar entitled, "Bringing Out The Best," presented by Gerry 
Sweda. The seminar, co-sponsored by GCSAA & Etonic will be followed by a general 
meeting, reception and dinner. Final arrangements will be announced soon. 

• The Board received numerous suggestions by its members intended to reduce the 
workload of Association Executive Secretary, Barbara Mikel. Bob Costa, CGCS, will 
be compiling the suggestions for final review at the upcoming board meeting on October 
28th. 

• Scholarship Chairman, Wayne Lindeloff, CGCS, announces that Scholarship applica-
tions have been mailed. Completed applications will be reviewed by the Scholarship 
Committee and scholarships will be awarded at the annual meeting in April. 

• Dave Davies, CGCS, announced that the State Board is scheduled to meet in November. 

GCSAA Board Announces Seminar Dress Code 
At their summer meeting, the GCSAA Board of Directors approved an Education Committee 

recommendation regarding a dress code for all GCSAA seminars, including conferences, 
seminars and chapter-hosted regional seminars, a dress code already exists for several conference 
events. The new seminar dress code is intended to help promote the professional image of golf 
course superintendents through professional attire. 

Accordingly, the new dress code for conference and chapter-hosted seminars is: 
Casual business attire (slacks and collared shirts for men, similar attire for women); jackets 
are recommended. 

For your reference the dress code for other conference events follows: 
Trade show and educational sessions: Golf casual attire. 
Opening Session and Government and Environmental General Session: Sport coat and 
similar dress for women. 
Gala Reception and Dinner: Coat and tie, and similar dress for women. 
Golf Tournament: Golfing Events: Golf causal attire, such as golf shirt or sweater and casual 

^slacks, no jeans. 
Welcoming Reception: Semi-business attire, such as an open-collared shirt with sport coat for 
men, and similar attire for women. 
Victory Reception and Banquet: Business attire, such as a suit with coat and tie for men, and 
similar attire for women. 
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